
 
We thank you for your contribution and your interest in EPoC and we will be looking into 
scheduling an IEEE EPoC meeting in China. 
 
The EPoC SG is currently preparing the Project Authorization Request (PAR), Objectives 
and 5 Criteria. If the PAR is approved, we expect an EPoC Task Force (TF) will be formed. 
The decision on the specification for EPoC will come from the TF and you are encouraged to 
participate in the TF and present your requirements.  
 
The draft Project Authorization Request (PAR),  5 Criteria responses, and project objectives 
documents can be found at the following URLs: 
 
PAR:           http://www.ieee802.org/3/epoc/P802_3bn_PAR_170512.pdf 
5 Criteria:   http://www.ieee802.org/3/epoc/EPoC_5Criteria_draft_0516.pdf 
Objectives:  http://www.ieee802.org/3/epoc/EPoC_objectives_draft_0516.pdf 
 
These drafts have been submitted to the IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group and the IEEE 
802 Executive committee for consideration at the July, 2012 IEEE 802 plenary session. 
 
The IEEE EPoC Study Group is interested in achieving a global standard that satisfies the 
needs of MSOs worldwide with one standard and encourages you to share a presentation on 
Chinese MSO requirements and the goals and objectives of HiNOC with the EPoC Study 
Group at the next meeting in July, 2012 in San Diego. For the future we would also like to 
suggest that such contributions be sent ahead of the meeting, the deadline is usually a week 
ahead of the meeting. 

 
Sincerely, 
Howard Frazier 
Chair, IEEE 802.3 EPoC Study Group 
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